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magbington, 13.€. 20515

December 4, 1978

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

This is in reference to your inquiry on behalf of Sergeant Marciano
Zuniga.

In order to be of all possible assistance in this matter, I had con-
tacted Lieutenant General Marvin D. Fuller, the Commanding General at
Fort Hood, and requested that this matter be looked into and had ex-
pressed my great interest on Sergeant Zuniga's behalf. Enclosed please
find a copy of a telegram which I have received from General Fuller's
office advising that General Fuller is on temporary duty and is away
from Fort Hood at the present time. I have further been advised that
Sergeant Zuniga's case has not been completed and that I will be further
advised of any additional developments in this case.

Please be assured, Dr. Hector, that upon receipt of any additional
information, I will certainly contact you again.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Encl. Jo n Young


